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ﬂis is the first genuinely special issue of Computing Sys-
tems. The papers in this issue of Computing Systems are exten-
sively rewritten versions of papers delivered at last year’s
Workshop on Experiences with Distributed and Multiprocessor
Systems (Fort Lauderdale, Florida), sponsored by the USENIX
Association and the Software Engineering Research Center, in
Cooperation with ACM SIGOPS, ACM SIGSOFT, IEEE-CS TCOS,
and IEEE-CS TC on Distributed Systems.

Furthermore, the issue has been guest edited by Professor
Eugene H. Spafford of Purdue University. His introduction fol-
lows this note.

Due to copyright permissions problems, we have flipped the
music issue to 3.2.



